
 

 

 

18 March 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and that you are looking forward to the Easter break. 

We would like to thank all of the families who have worked with us this term to maintain our high standards of 

uniform.  We recognised that we had to be flexible about uniform to provide time for families to re-adjust to the 

return to school and ‘lockdown’ measures.  It is clear many families have continued to purchase items from 

Wearabouts online via click and collect and we are appreciative. 

By the 12th April, many of the shops will have re-opened and we would be grateful if you could support us in 

maintaining our high standards by purchasing any further items needed to ensure that your children are in full 

school uniform.   

Before your child returns to school after Easter please ensure that: 

All nail varnish is removed before they come to school. 

If ears are pierced, that there is only one earring in each ear in the lowest ear lobe. There should be no 

additional piercings. Please do not allow your child to have any new piercings over the Easter break as their skin 

will not have time to heal and these will have to be removed for PE and Dance.   

Your child has their natural hair colour. 

Your child wears the full Sydenham PE kit only on the days they have PE.  Students should only wear the 

Sydenham leggings or Sydenham tracksuit bottoms.  The only hoodies that can be worn with the PE kit are 

Sydenham hoodies.  

Sydenham blazers are worn by students in Years 7-10.   

As of Monday 19 April, any uniform infringement will be sanctioned according to our Behaviour Policy and the 

item may be confiscated in line with our policy.    

Thank you in advance for your support.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you would like assistance with 

obtaining any uniform items for your child. 

Wishing you a Happy Easter. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Emmanuel 
Assistant Headteacher 


